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Monday 22nd March 2021 
 

RE: End of Spring Term 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
I hope you are keeping well.  Since the children have started back I just wanted to inform you of just 
how impressed I have been with how quickly they have settled back into school.  All children across 
all the classes have been excellent, and the level of learning that has taken place is so impressive.   
 
Teachers and support staff have been working incredibly hard to work with their classes to grasp 
what additional work may need to be done in order to continue the positive outcomes we secure 
year on year.  Whilst we do not have the additional pressures of national testing this academic year, 
we always do our best to make sure children are able to reach their potential.  As we enter into the 
Summer Term, after the Easter Holidays, we will be looking to continue this hard work to ensure that 
children are where they should be as they enter their next year group, as best as possible.   
 
Finishing Times – Wednesday 31st March 2021 
The school will break up for the end of term on Wednesday 31st March 2021.  Usually we break up 
earlier on the last day of term so in order to do this in a Covid-19 safe way, please note the following 
collection times for your child’s year group for this date only: 
 
1:45pm – Nursery, Year 1 and Year 3 
2:00pm - Reception, Year 2 and Year 5 
2:15pm – Year 4 and Year 6 
 
Covid-19 Provisions 
As we progress through the remainder of this term, and into the summer term, we will continue to 
observe the guidance that is provided to schools to keep everyone safe.  In the meantime, I would 
like to remind all parents/ carers of the following: 
 
- Please be sure to wear a face mask when on the school grounds, unless medically exempt. 
- Do not enter into any school building unless directly instructed by a member of staff. 
- Be sure to monitor your child’s health and get your child a Covid-19 test should they develop any 

of the Covid-19 symptoms. 
- Keep your child off school if any member of your household shows Covid-19 symptoms. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, and I wish you a lovely Spring break when it comes next 
week. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr Assig 
Headteacher 


